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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
03/18/2021 20:30:10

Commenter Info:
Brian Rosenberg
532 Livingston Dr
Schertz TX, 78108
Email:   Phone:

Comments :
I'm writing in support of raising the Category 9 - Light Duty ZEV Supply Equipment
allocation to 15%. South Dakota will benefit greatly from adding L3 DC fast chargers, both
through tourism and intra-state travel. With the significant demand shown for round 1 funding,
I'd also recommend that the additional money be allocated over a single additional round of
funding (versus 2 rounds as previously discussed). South Dakota is well behind the curve on
this critical infrastructure, there's no need to slow down the buildout unnecessarily. Thank
You, Brian Rosenberg
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